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Comments: I'd like to weigh in on the bike trails being built. I have lived around the bike trails in NWA and

witnessed the growth that it has experienced. I believe that by moving forward and building the bike trails not only

will it help the current businesses in our community, but it will also open the door for many new businesses to be

started. To support this our area is going to need more restaurants, lodging, entertainment, etc., all of which

create jobs and opportunities for the locals. By building the bike trails Mena is going to experience good growth

instead of dwindling away. To those who are willing, this will be an amazing opportunity. 


